St. George's Catholic Primary School and Nursery

Dear Applicant

On behalf of the Governing Body, I would like to thank you for your interest in the role of Headteacher at St George's Catholic Primary School.

We are exceptionally proud of our school, our staff, our pupils and the community within which its serves. We have seen the school flourish over the past years and we are excited to welcome a new Headteacher who can build on our school's strong foundations and lead its staff and pupils through this next exciting chapter.

St George's has a strong Catholic faith, built on the Gospel Values which are lived throughout the school every day. The successful candidate will recognise the importance of how daily prayer, liturgy, and Celebration of the Word, are embedded throughout the school so our children can flourish in a place of happiness and safety.

This role is an excellent opportunity for an inspirational, enthusiastic and caring leader to continue and build upon the work carried out under the current Headteacher. The Governors are looking for a Headteacher who can lead the strategic direction of the school, driving excellence in teaching and learning, and ensuring the wellbeing of both children and staff.

The ideal candidate will continue to work with Governors, staff, children, parents and parish in fostering a team dedicated to improvement. They will maintain the warmth, happiness and joy that is felt throughout the school so every child is confident to succeed.

We warmly invite you to visit our school to experience first-hand what makes St George's so special. To arrange a visit, please contact our Bursar, Lesley Jones, on 0151 288 6630.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to join our school community. We look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Pauline Davies Chair of Governors